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Dear GPA Members, 

 

Whether you are a first, second, or third year GPA participant, GPA alumni, or even if you just signed up 

for next year, you are a part of the American youth that is inspiring True Mother daily. 

 

Our precious True Mother has heard so many great testimonies from GPA, and seen such great results 

from the investment of the GPA leaders and participants over the past several years. She is now here in 

Las Vegas praying and preparing for an incredible breakthrough, the Peace Starts with Me Unity Rally on 

June 22. She is also convening 1,000 clergy from across America for a two-day conference starting the 

day before on June 21. 

 

Even with everything that's going on, True Mother has the GPA team on her mind. She would love to see 

each of you this coming weekend. 

 

I would also like you to know how Dr. Kim, myself, and the other subregional directors across the 

country feel about the GPA program. We love and totally support the life of faith training that is offered 

on GPA. We also look forward to supporting, improving, and expanding the program in any possible 

way. We recognize that there are still many ways in which we can improve the experience for graduates 

after they leave the program and return to the local community. We want to do more to encourage parents 

and pastors to support the program. And I would like to hear from you ideas and suggestions you may 

have on how we can make GPA the mainstream program for all of our youth in America, even to the 

point where people want to fly from all over the world to participate together with you. 

 



 

 

Please understand, this is not an effort to mobilize young people, or to try and fill seats or anything like 

that. This is an invitation straight from True Mother's heart. She wants to convey to you how much she is 

grateful to you and how much she loves you. Simply, she would love to see you come and enjoy the 

events together with her. 

 

At this point, the main public events with True Mother include the Unity Rally on June 22, at 2 pm, at the 

MGM Grand and the Victory Celebration on Sunday, at 9 am at IPEC. For the entire weekend overview, 

visit here. And of course, if True Mother calls a special meeting or photo opportunity, we will definitely 

let you know. 

 

I've heard that some GPA graduates are organizing vans to drive to Las Vegas, fundraising along the way 

in order to pay for the journey. I also heard that other GPA graduates are already registered either with 

their families, or as part of the youth programs going on simultaneously here in Las Vegas. There may 

also be GPA graduates who are only a short distance away from Las Vegas, and would love to make a trip 

here. No matter what your circumstances, the key point that I want to convey to you, is that Mother loves 

you and would love to see you. If there's any way you can come, please make it your immediate priority, 

and perhaps discuss with other GPA friends you know how you can help each other make the journey. 

 

If you have any questions and need more information, please contact GPA Director, Roland Platt at 

rolandgpa@ gmail,com 

 

God bless you, and see you in Las Vegas! 

 

 
 

Demian Dunkley 

President 

 

 


